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Build ing standards 

I apologise for the delayed response to the Committee. 

I am w rit ing in regards to the evidence provided by Deputy Commission Hudson from the NSW Police Force at the Public 
Accountability Committee. 

There are no requests to correct the transcript, however Mr Hudson undertook to produce to one document w hich is 
attached. 

Thanks, 

Verety Moffat 

Department Liaison Officer - Police 
Office of The Hon. David Elliott MP 

Minister for Police and Emergency Services 

Tel: 
Email: 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, 
please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily 
those of the office of the Minister. 
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Mr Matthew Richards 
A/Executive Director, Legal Branch 
Department of Premier and Cabinet 
Level 14, 52 Martin Place 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Dear Mr Richards 

NSW Police Force 

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER 

D/2019/1038226 

I understand that there is a Standing Order 52 in relation to the register of buildings 
with potentially combustible cladding. 

In considering the potential security implications related to releasing specific location 
information identifying premises, residential and commercial, which may have 
combustible cladding, the NSWPF view from a security perspective, is that it would 
not be in the public interest for specific information of this nature to be made public. 

This opinion has been determined from a general security perspective only, taking 
into consideration the potential risk of publicly identifying assets with a flammable 
vulnerability. 

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Nicole Miller, 
Executive Director, Office of the Commissioner, NSW Police Force, on 8263 6368. 

Yours sincerely 

MJ~/:y'M 
Commisslo'ner of Police 
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